
Hi everyone! 

• Construction is on schedule, and we will be re-opening with Full Teams on Tuesday March 1st 🎉 
• Team Leaders are invited to a preview of the new Resource Center on Friday, February 4th at 

1pm; please mark your calendars and attend so that you can give your Team members a heads up. 
• All Team Names will remain the same; but the day you serve will be added to the front of your 

name. Example: First Baptist will become 2nd Wednesday First Baptist. This will make it easier for staff 
and the general community to locate Teams that serve on certain dates during the month. 

• March 1st: A full Team is now 6 people in the Kitchen (4 in the Kitchen and 2 Serving). We will also 
have available 2 slots in the Manna Market (grocery) and one as a Greeter outside the serving window. 
That's a total of 9 people if you can fill the slots within your Team. 

• The Manna Market and Greeter are being set up as separate Teams if you do not have enough people 
to fill those slots. If not filled, they will be offered to the community. 

• Hours of the Kitchen will be extended to 1pm each day after March 1st. If your Team members are 
unable to stay the extra hour, we understand and will cover it the best we can. 

Here are a couple pictures of progress so far: 
  

  
 
New Reception area on right and Market on left                
 

 
 
New Serving area and outside serving window 
  
Thanks again for all you do for Manna and our Program Participants! 
  
Ken Baker, Kitchen Volunteer Coordinator, 210-413-0202, kitchenvolunteers@mannasoupkitchen.com 


